
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welbourn Church of England Primary School   

   ‘Believe, Excite, Succeed, Together’            

Friday 29th April 2022

Bank Holiday Monday – 2nd May  

Tuesday 3rd May                            

Music workshops for every class in 

school  

Parents evening 3.30 – 7.00pm 

Monday 9th May                                

KS2 SATS week  

Amethyst Class Esafety workshop  

Friday 13th May                                   

Y6 trip to the park to end SATS week  

Ultimate Frisbee event (team of 6) 

Monday 16th May                             

KS1 SATS week 

Tuesday 17th May                           

Road safety workshop for Amethyst 

Wednesday 18th May                      

Road safety workshop for Topaz and 

Emerald 

Thursday 19th May                   

Amethyst trip to Yorkshire Wildlife Park  

Monday 23rd May                             

Arts Week begins  

Parent Forum 4pm   

Friday 27th May                          

Queen’s Jubilee celebration 

performance  

Last day of term  

Monday 6th June                            

Back to school / inspiration day 

Y4 multiplication testing week 

Y1 Phonics assessment week 

Monday 4th July                           

Sports morning 

Friday 8th July                                  

Emerald Sports Crew at Elsaforde Park, 

Sleaford 

Friday 15th July                            

School BBQ 

Friday 22nd July                         

Leaver’s service 10.30am & 3.00pm 

Last day    

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We’ve had a great week! Willow Team won the Team point award 

last term so enjoyed hot chocolates and doughnuts in the staff 

room. The children were also awarded their treats for being on the 

gold star. All classes have enjoyed using the new ipads, especially 

whilst using the new Apps for 1 minute maths and TTrockstars.  

 

Reading at home 

Your child receives a piece of Lego when they read 5 times per 

week and has their reading record signed by an adult. This then 

adds up to extra golden time at the end of the term if they fill their 

Lego chart. Staff check the reading records weekly and also listen 

to them read.  

 

The Queen’s Jubilee celebration save the date 

During the last week of term, we will be having an Arts Week to 

prepare for our event. We will be making something special for the 

Manor care home to have in their grounds and use to commemorate 

the Jubilee. A huge thank you to Becky Bull and the Friends of 

School for helping us to apply for a grant, which was successful. 

This will enable our pupils to access workshops, for us to purchase 

new instruments and create opportunities to perform to the 

community.  
 

Parents Evening 

We are looking forward to seeing you all on Tuesday 3rd May. You 

will have the opportunity to see your child’s learning and meet your 

child’s teacher face to face. If for any reason you are unable to 

make the evening in person, you can request a video or phone call. 

Please let the office know if you wish to arrange this.  
 

Healthy snacks  
Children are expected to bring a healthy snack into school for break 

times, this includes fruit, fruit bars, cereal bars (none containing 

nuts). They should not be bringing chocolate bars or crisps into 

school.  
 

Attendance 

Attendance is extremely important as our children have already 

missed so much learning due to the pandemic. Please try to avoid 

arranging appointments during the school day. We will not authorise 

any holidays or children leaving early to travel away for the 

weekend.  
 

Finally, we hope you have a fantastic bank holiday weekend, stay 

safe and we will see you at 8.45am on Tuesday 3rd May.  

 

Mrs T Boulter   
‘Believe, Excite, Succeed, Together’  

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 



Here’s a glimpse of our week… 
 

Topaz Class have enjoyed using the new ipads to devleop number skills,  
 

    

Emerald Class have enjoyed making electrical circuits in Science, developing volleyball skills 

in PE and working with Mr Roberts in music to play samba music.  

   

Amethyst Class have been showcasing their Computing skills using vectors in IT, recapping 

first aid with The British Red Cross  

   

‘Believe, Excite, Succeed, Together’ 

   
Safeguarding 

We are committed to Safeguarding young children. Our updated Safeguarding and Child 

Protection policy is on our school website. (TAB Parents/ policies) If you have any concerns 

about the welfare of a child, please call: 01522782111. 

 


